
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE:​​ March 18, 2025 
 
TO:​ ​ Jesse Bacon, Superintendent 
 
FROM:​ Todd Crumbacker, Director of School Nutrition Services 
 
RE:​ Use of District Property - Facilities Agreement - for Shepherdsville 

Elementary School 
 
 
 
Attached is an Application and Agreement for Use of District Property. Shepherdsville 
Elementary School is wanting to use the cafeteria and kitchen spaces for a scheduled event on 
April 23-24. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 








